
NHSC Virtual Job Fair SITES Feedback Questions:

Instructions:

Thank you for participating in the National Health Service Corps (NHSC) Virtual Job Fair. Your feedback is 

vital to improving future Virtual Job Fairs. We would appreciate your taking time to complete the 

following survey. This survey should take less than 10 minutes of your time. Your participation is 

voluntary and your responses will be completely anonymous. If you have any questions about the 

survey, please contact the NHSC Virtual Job Fair team at NHSCVirtualJobFair@hrsa.gov.

1. How convenient was the time of the NHSC Virtual Job Fair for you?

 Extremely convenient

 Very convenient

 Moderately convenient

 Slightly convenient

 Not at all convenient

 Comment:

2. The length of time allowed for each presentation was:

 Too long

 Just right

 Too short

 Comment:

3. Were you contacted after the Virtual Job Fair by any job seekers regarding the positions you 

have available?

 Yes

 No

 I don’t know

 Comment:

4. How many job seekers have contacted you regarding available positions?

 None

 1 – 2

 3 – 4

 5 – 6

 7 or more

 Comment:

5. How satisfied are you with the quality of the candidates that contacted you regarding available 

positions? (e.g., strong credentials, good match with your site)

 Extremely satisfied

 Very satisfied

 Moderately satisfied 

 Slightly satisfied

 Not at all satisfied 



 Not contacted by any job seekers

 Comment:

6. Overall, how satisfied were you with the NHSC Virtual Job Fair?

 Extremely satisfied

 Very satisfied

 Moderately satisfied 

 Slightly satisfied

 Not at all satisfied 

 Comment:

7. Was there anything else the NHSC could have done to make this event more successful? Feel 

free to comment on any other aspects of the Virtual Job Fair and/or make suggestions on what 

we might do differently to improve future Virtual Job Fairs.

 Comment:


